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Circular for Parent/Guardian Consent for APAAR ID Generation 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As part of the Government of India’s initiative to provide a Unified Identification 
System for students across the nation, the Ministry of Education has introduced the 
APAAR ID (All-Purpose Academic Register ID). This Unique, lifelong ID will enable 
students to seamlessly access Educational Resources, monitor their academic 
progress, and participate in various educational activities. 

The APAAR ID will also serve the following purposes: 

A. Provide a single identification across schools, states, and educational institutions. 

B. Facilitate transfer of students and tracking of academic progress and achievements. 

C. Enable access to the DigiLocker ecosystem for storing and retrieving academic 
records, health cards, and extracurricular achievements. 

D. Support students in future endeavors, including scholarships, admissions, and 
employment opportunities. 

E. Monitor dropout rates and support mainstreaming initiatives. 

 

We kindly request your consent to generate the APAAR ID and open a Digi Locker 
account for your child. Please find the attached documents that need to be filled, 
signed, and submitted along with a scanned copy of your Aadhaar. 

You can submit the scanned copies of the signed consent form and other required 
documents via WhatsApp on 9989311733 / E-Mail to snvp2@live.com as early as 
possible to ensure timely processing. 

We appreciate your cooperation in implementing this initiative, which aims to enhance 
the educational experience for all students. 

 
Thank you. 
 
Principal 
For Neelkanth Vidyapeeth Residential School 
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